
 

 

 
 
 
 

Advisory No.: MSS-2021-______ 

Classification: Management Support 
Services Advisory 

Date: 19 July 2021 

  
 

INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY 
 
TO : All lnsurance/Reinsurance Companies, lnsurance and 

Reinsurance Brokers, Mutual Benefit Associations, Trusts for 
Charitable Uses, Pre-Need Companies, Health Maintenance 
Organizations and other lnsurance Commission Regulated 
Entities 
 

SUBJECT : Regular Holiday on 20 July 2021 (Eid’l Adha) 

 
 
Pursuant to Proclamation No. 1189, issued by the Office of the President (OP) 
declaring Tuesday, 20 July 2021, as a Regular Holiday (Eid’l Adha – Feast of 
Sacrifice) throughout the country, please be advised that work at the Insurance 
Commission (IC) Head Office, and Cebu and Davao District Offices shall be 
suspended on said date. 
 
Normal operations under skeleton workforce shall resume on Wednesday, 21 July 
2021. 
  
Those who have already confirmed their appointments with the Insurance Commission 
Appointment Reservation System (ICare) through 
https://web.insurance.gov.ph/icare/login, but are affected by said work suspension, 
are advised to request another schedule. 
 
A copy of Proclamation No. 1189 is attached for your reference. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
    
 
 
 

REVELYN R. MOJICA 
IC Division Manager 

Administrative Division 
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